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WEST YORKSHIRE POLICE AND CRIME PANEL

18 JULY 2014
DRAFT ANNUAL REPORT 2013/14
1.
The Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011 states that policing bodies (in this case police and crime commissioners) must produce an annual report that sets out the exercise of the body’s functions in each financial year, and the progress which has been made in the financial year in meeting the police and crime objectives in the body’s police and crime plan.

2.
The report must be sent to the police and crime panel, and the police and crime commissioner must attend a meeting to present the report and answer questions the panel may have. The police and crime commissioner must then respond to any report or recommendation from the panel.
3.
The first annual report I produced only covered the first five months of my term of office and therefore was not able to give much detail around work undertaken. This is a much more comprehensive annual report and covers the period from 1 April 2013 to 7 May 2014. The annual report covers an extended period over and above the financial year as the refreshed Police and Crime Plan was launched on 7 May 2014. It therefore covers all activity up until this launch.
4.
The annual report attempts to demonstrate key activity undertaken by myself, my office, the police and partners towards meeting the outcomes and priorities set out in the Police and Crime Plan 2013-18 (this is against the original plan rather than the refreshed plan). Partners were asked to provide examples of where my funding has enabled them to make a difference. Where examples have been provided these are set out in the annual report. The report also sets out performance against the measures included in the Plan. Where possible data is for the 12 months to March 2014.
5.
Partners were given until 18 June 2014 to provide any further comments on the annual report but none were received. 
6.
Once all final amendments have been made – including any recommendations or comments made by the Panel as appropriate - the annual report will be published. It is anticipated that this will be in late July 2014.
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